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DIWALI WISHES 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

Happy Diwali!  
 

Bright colours, candles, string lights, firecrackers, diyas and intricate rangoli 
patterns - these are just a few of the iconic images associated with Diwali. It is a 
time of celebration, introspection and lighting up each other’s lives and hearts.  
 

Every year, the school takes up a community 
initiative and strives to create awareness and 
impact. This year we have picked up the 
SEWA Program initiated by CBSE. 

Motivated by this Program, of the CBSE, our 
students of Grades IX and XI enthusiastically 
visited our adopted senior citizens of “Earth 
Saviours Foundation” to wish them health 
and happiness and celebrated the festival of 
lights with them. They ushered in the 
festivities by gifting them sweets and 
decorating their premises with handmade 
torans, rangolis and candles. 
 

• Please note that the school will remain closed from 22nd October 2022 
to 26th October 2022.  

• The school reopens on 27th October with the usual Timetable. 

Stay Happy and Safe! 
 

Wishing all of you great bonding and family time together! 
 

Happy Diwali!  
 

Thank you 
 

Warm Regards  
 

Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 


